
Dear  : 
 
The College remains vigilant of developments in the COVID-19 file. The government has now updated 
signage for posting in a health professionals office.  It can be found at 
http://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/pro/programs/publichealth/coronavirus/docs/2019_signs_EN_patient
s.pdf. 
  
The College will attempt to keep you up-to-date on COVID -19 matters that may directly affect your 
practice.  However, since the situation is in a constant state of flux and change, it is very important that 
you personally visit the Public Health website regularly at: 
http://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/pro/programs/publichealth/coronavirus/2019_guidance.aspx. 
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